
To: PUC         June 11, 2025 

Re: Docket No.: M-2025-3054271 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Data Center (High Energy Demand Grid 
Development). I have several concerns – most of which are noted in other’s comments. 
One issue that I do not see noted is the potential for increased fossil fuel consumption. 

Although Pennsylvania has a rich abundance of fossil fuels, burning these would cause 
more problems for our environment. The potential increase in fracking and burning of 
natural gas could cause great harm to our land, water and air. There may be a way to tie the 
use of data centers to using more green energy sources or to use some additional fees to 
allow for quicker growth of green energy sources. 

 

Sincerely, 

Erik Pedersen 
345 Diamond Rock Rd 
Malvern, PA 19355 

https://www.puc.pa.gov/docket/M-2025-3054271

